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NOTICE TO ALL CUSTOMERS 

Implementation of the new vessel access procedure  

 

In order to improve the efficiency of the terminal security regarding the stowaway prevention on the 

vessels calling our terminal, 

We would like to implement the below measures in line with the ISPS code. 

The process will be divided into two parts, Terminal access control and vessel gangway access: 

 Terminal implementation of the employees check list when at berth; 

 

 

 The berth security officer will check the list of all stevedores personnel to be visually identified 

with a badge and PPE allowed to board the vessel; 

 

 

 The checked list will be submitted to the vessel officer and the berth security officer will 

require a confirmation from the vessel gangway once all stevedores board the vessel; 

 

 The same process of the check list must be verified by the berth security officer and the vessel 

gangway to make sure that no stevedoring personnel remains on board after cargo 

completion; 

 

 Prior vessel departure, extensive stowaway search to be performed by the crew of the vessel 

for a duration of 30 minutes or 1 hour. 



 

Therefore, we request that from Nov 15th 2020 onwards that the above process go into effect and we 

look forward to this implementation being supported by our customers as the objective is to improve 

the security of the vessel access. 

 

For more information, kindly contact us at:   

T: +253 21 317 317  

E: customercare.dct@dct.dj 

 

mailto:customercare.dct@dct.dj

